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30th November 2017 

 
 
 

Reception Christmas Celebration Day 

 

We will be having a special Christmas celebration in Reception on Thursday 14th 

December.  In addition to enjoying a delicious Halal Christmas dinner at 

lunchtime, Reception children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper that day.  

We will be collecting £1 for this to donate to the Save the Children to help 

children in poverty and need especially over the festive period. 

                                 
 

Children will enjoy a disco in our shared area, party games and a special visit 

from Santa with a gift from us. 

 

We hope you will support us in this.  

 

Regards 

 

 

EYFS Team 
 
 
 
 
 


